
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

• New Starters Robin Class Drop in: 12th June 

• Film Night: 15th June 

• New Starters informal drop in: 20th June 

• RSE informal drop in: 20th June 

• Lower Heath Athletics Competition: 23rd June 

• New Starters Family Lunch: 29th June 

• Year 6 Transition Days: 3rd-5th July 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Welcome back to the final half term of the academic year!  I hope you had a restful half term with family and friends. 
Perfect barbeque weather! 
 
This week, our year 4 children were lucky enough to experience a wonderful overnight stay at Dodford Children’s Holiday 
Farm where they took part in some lovely countryside activities: walking, pond-dipping and enjoying the wonders of nature. 
The children behaved brilliantly and it was a great opportunity for them to play together in different ways and with different 
children. We had a great time!  
 
Next Thursday, 15th June, we have our next film night. The children will be voting for their film and will watch it together 
with popcorn and a drink. It’s £3.50 per child; please pay via school money to secure your child’s place. 
 
If anyone has had a go at the ‘Poetry by Heart’ competition, please can you let me have your videos returned by next 
week as I need to send them off for judging. 
 
On 12th June, we are welcoming parents of children moving into Robin Class in September, to come in and see ‘Robin in 
action’. This will be an opportunity to see the start of the day routine and a phonics lesson. We look forward to seeing you 
then. 
 
Next week, we say goodbye to Mrs Tilley, who has decided on a change in direction, taking up an administration position 
elsewhere. Mrs Jenkins will now work in Hummingbird with Mrs Langer, five days a week until the end of the year. We 
wish Mrs Tilley all the very best in her new endeavour. 
 
Polite request: when lining up in cars at the end of the day, if you are stationary for a period of time, please can you turn 
off your engine to save yourself fuel and reduce pollution in the environment. Thank you. 
 
SCHOOL COUNCIL HEALTHY SWAPS 
At our last school council meeting, councillors expressed concern about some of the unhealthy items children were eating 
at lunchtime. It is great that children enjoy fruit at break times, but this isn’t always transferred into lunchboxes where 
children reported seeing a lot of chocolate bars, crisps and not many healthy options. School Council suggested                            
revisiting the ‘Change for Life’ initiative, (now part of ‘Better Health’) in particular, encouraging children to swap one 
unhealthy choice for something better. For the remainder of the term, any child who can tell an adult or year                                                     
5/6 monitor that they have made a healthy swap, they will be given a sticker and have their name put on our                                             
school council noticeboard. If you want some hints and tips, please have a look here:  
https://www.nhs.uk/healthier-families/recipes/healthier-lunchboxes/#tips     
 
Well done to our school council for making this important suggestion. 

Helen Reynolds 

Headteacher 

CELEBRATION AWARD 

WINNERS 

UPCOMING 

EVENTS 

Happy Birthday to: 
 
Lauren who has a birthday this 
week! 
 
 

Congratulations to this week’s Headteacher 
Award winners, who are:  
 

Hummingbird Class: Euwan 
Robin Class: Rocco 
Skylark Class: Amira and Eli 
Kingfisher Class: Eliza and Franky 
Owl Class: Thomas and Seth 
 

Lower Heath Facebook QR code. 
Scan this with your camera on your 

phone and LIKE and SHARE our page! 
Thank you! 

 

 

Friday, 9th June 

          

                           
        

                   
                       
                              
                           

                          

                        
                        
        

                   
                            

           
                     
           
                           
           

                
             

              
                                          
                                              
         
                                             
                                             
                      
                                            
    
    

                                              
                    

                      
                     

                
       

                          

                                            

      | Lower Heath CE Primary School, Lower Heath, Prees, Whitchurch, SY13 2BT 
      | 01948 840524 
      | admin@low.mmat.co.uk 
      | lowerheath.co.uk 
 

@lowerheathcofeprimaryschool 
 

WORSHIP  
This half term’s Christian Value is Fellowship.  
We will investigate its meaning and how we can show 
this value in school and in our wider community. 
 
 

 

• Lower Heath transition Day: 7th July 

• School Sports Afternoon: 10th July 

• New Starters Afternoon Tea: 12th July 

• Summer Fair: 14th July 

• Annual Reports to Parents: 14th July 

• Reserve Sports Afternoon: 17th July 

• Drama Club Performances: 18th and 19th July 

• Year 6 Leavers Assembly: 25th July 

• Break up: 26th July 
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